Membership Meeting
2-6-21

Brett opened the meeting by asking the membership to be respectful during meetings and remember that we may have difference of opinion but we still need to respect others opinions. 
Kim read the minutes. Brett motioned to approve and Deanna 2nd and motion carried.
Deanna read the treasurer report. Kim motioned to approve and Tracy 2nd. Motion passed. 
Jim George went over the finances- Budget to actuals the income is a little higher. We should be able to keep all of the PPP money from the government. Jim said the park has done well through the year despite the pandemic. 
Pool related costs for 2020 were $5753. We still have some work to do. The pool will be warmed up at the end of the month so the repairs can be finished by the end of March.
The store has been moved out of the house and into the ice shed. It looks amazing. Steve Sisk has been working hard on it. The roof behind the store was replaced. Plumbing supplies and electrical can now be store under cover.
Rob King did the limbing of the trees and it looks great, big thank you to him and all who helped. 
Open board positions are President, Treasurer, positions 5, 7, 9. If interested let Deanna or Kim know.
Brett talked about some of the post of the Facebook being so negative. He reminded the membership we are all here for the good of the park. 
It was brought up that the parade last year was such a hit that we hope to have it again this year.
Denise was laid off for the winter and will be brought back by April 1.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A member asked if the gate could be replaced. It is looking pretty shabby. It’s been hit so many times. Maybe the new one could have reflective tape on it.
Several comments in the chat box that members appreciate all this board has done and continue to do. 

Kim Motioned to adjourn. Motion was 2nd and carried

Respectfully,
Kim Adams, WWP Secretary

